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Comments: To Whom it Concerns,

We are very much in favor of the US Forest Service fuel-reduction project. It is heartbreaking to watch the forest
the we have ridden through for 37 years burn up.

Please give the thumbs up for this project so our children and grandchildren will have a forest to enjoy for many
years to come.

Thank you for your consideration!



